From: ]

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 26, 2017 3:30:17 PM

————— Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 8:36 AM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - || GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Brian Berry

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

no offence to Ontario hydro but | know people that work there and their salaries are out of this world.
They have a strangle hold, no competition and have asked people to reduce usage. Now that we have
reduced they then increase rates making our savings which were at our cost useless. Its greed and
that's the real bottom line. Ontario should contact Quebec and get them contracted out to build
competitive lines or maybe home owners should all go off grid!

-- Attachment --
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